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	APPOINTMENT OF THE NEW VICE-CHANCELLOR (C/07/01)

	

	Received 
	The report of the Joint Committee for the Appointment of the New Vice-Chancellor.
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	Noted 
	The Senate had received the report and endorsed the recommendation of the Joint Committee.  Senate had resolved that on appointment to the Vice-Chancellorship the title of Professor of the University of Essex be conferred on Professor Riordan.
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	Resolved 
	that Professor Colin Riordan, currently Provost and Pro-Vice-Chancellor and Professor of German at the University of Newcastle-upon-Tyne, be appointed Vice-Chancellor from 1 September 2007, noting that he would not formally take office until Professor Sir Ivor Crewe stood down on 30 September 2007.
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Dr Tony Rich
Registrar and Secretary
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